UC LA Academic Senate

Committee on Diversity, Equity & Inclusion
April 20, 2021

To: Shane White, Chair
Academic Senate

Re: Systemwide Review: Proposed Presidential Policy on Native American Cultural
Affiliation and Repatriation

Dear Chair White,

The Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion has reviewed the Proposed Presidential Policy
on Native American Cultural Affiliation and Repatriation and find it to be carefully thought-out,
fair, and timely.

We appreciate being given the opportunity to comment and we look forward to the University’s
ongoing engagement with the issues that this policy addresses. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at yarborou@humnet.ucla.edu or the Interim Committee
on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Analyst, Taylor Lane Daymude at
tlanedaymude@senate.ucla.edu.

Sincerely,

Professor Richard Yarborough, Chair
Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion



